
 

 
 

BARTLEY GREEN  
WARD FORUM 

MEETING 
 

7.30 PM 
THURSDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2018 

BARTLEY GREEN LIBRARY 
ADAMS HILL 

BARTLEY GREEN 
B32 3QG 

(Free car parking provided by kind permission of St. 
Peter’s Church next to the Library) 

 

Come Along - Meet Your Councillors 
and 

Join in the Discussion 
 

The meeting will be chaired by  
Cllr John Lines  

 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Room 11, Ground 

Floor, The Council House Extension, Birmingham, B1 1BB; 464 4628; 

Email: Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
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